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North Yorkshire CCG Primary Care Commissioning Committee  

Decisions: 28 May 2020 

 

NHS North Yorkshire CCG is committed to openness and transparency and ordinarily, Primary Care 

Commissioning Committee (PCCC) meetings are held in public. However, due to the ongoing situation 

with COVID-19 (coronavirus), NHS England has granted NHS organisations special dispensation not to 

hold meetings in public at this current time. NHS NY CCG is holding meetings using video 

conferencing facilities and is looking at ways for residents to have the opportunity to be involved in 

those meetings that are ordinarily held in public. In the meantime, we are publishing all decisions 

within 24 hours of Primary Care Commissioning Committee meetings taking place. Full minutes will be 

published at the next Governing Body meeting. We appreciate people's patience and understanding at 

this difficult time. Please contact us if you have any queries or concerns via email to 

nyccg.enquiries@nhs.net or telephone 01423 799300. 
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No. 
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8.1 GP Contract Variation Sign-Off All changes to GP contracts must 
be approved by the CCG as a 
fully delegated co-commissioner 
of primary care. There has been a 
recent change to the process as a 
result of the Covid pandemic and 
PCCC are asked to approve the 
amendment to allow electronic 
signatures to be used to sign-off 
contract variations. 

APPROVED 

 


